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Holy See Press Office Communiqué

Yesterday Dr. Libero Milone presented to the Holy Father his resignation from the office of Auditor General,
which the Holy Father accepted. By mutual agreement, the relationship of collaboration between Dr. Milone and
the Holy See is thus concluded.

Wishing Dr. Milone every success in his future activity, the Holy See announces that the process for appointing a
new head of the Office of the Auditor General will be undertaken as soon as possible.


